
A joint pledge by supporter groups from both Swansea City and Cardiff City in the fight 
against racism and discrimination:

It saddens both clubs – and our respective supporters – that we are still fighting this battle 
in 2021. Both Swansea City and Cardiff City condemn discrimination and abuse 

of all kinds.

No one should be subjected to abuse for their ethnicity, gender or sexuality and what we 
have witnessed recently, and historically, is wholly unacceptable.

 
Our clubs pride themselves on working with their respective communities and supporters, 

as well as with the EFL and FA, on all anti-racism and anti-discriminatory campaigns.

We want to ensure that racism and discrimination is not tolerated anywhere within the 
game, as well as our respective clubs. 

Our supporter groups are working continuously to ensure our stadiums are places where 
everyone feels welcome.

Racism and discrimination has no place in society, let alone in football.

We believe the game we all love has the power to influence, the power to make a 
difference and, more importantly, the power to change.

Rivals on the pitch. United against racism.

It’s time for change.


